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Windermere presents checks to six organizations

In December, the Hillsboro office of
Windermere-Baldwin Properties made
six $750 donations from the Winder-
mere Foundation to local recipients.

All the Realtors at the local Win-
dermere-Baldwin Properties of Hills-
boro participate in the Windermere
Foundation. A small portion of every
transaction is donated to the Winder-
mere Foundation. Other fundraisers
are added to the local fund. This time,
the office won a $2,000 grant for a video
produced during the local Windermere
Community Service Day at the Com-
munity Action Family Shelter.

The local office is allowed to dis-

tribute the foundation money to non-
profit entities in the Hillsboro office
service area that meet Windermere
Foundation guidelines.

Windermere Realtors presented the
$750 donation checks at an event on
Dec. 8. Receiving the checks were
Martha Ochoa, founder and director of
Forest Grove Family Resource Center;
Annie Heart, executive director of
Family Bridge; Linda Dahan, develop-
ment director of Community Ware-
house; Joan Goldhammer, executive
director of Rebuilding Together Wash-
ington County; Pastor James Brad-
burn, Alden Eld and Linda Eld of

Pantry@Rock Creek Church; Lisa
Goodwin, Coie Jensen and Lisa A.
Brown of Community Action’s Fami-
ly Shelter.

Windermere Realtors making the
presentations were Susan Amort, Matt
Crile, Lisa Miller, Breda Kennedy,
Chuck and Avery Cero and Keith
Sjordin.

The Baldwin office of Windermere
is honored to be able to donate these
funds made possible by the sales of the
local area homes. Windermere-Bald-
win wants to thank the many clients
who have made these gifts possible.




